
     

 

Illustration 13, above left: The Darwin City Council was 

expected to accept an offer by the Dept of the NT to 'take 

over' the dump area and two other areas. Alderman Grant 

Tambling said development in the three areas would be 

restricted to parkland and “passive' recreation”. Objections 

to the move came from the Kulaluk land claimants (see 

letter on next page). Clipping from NT News, September 24, 

1974, page 7.  

Illustration 14, above: By 1983, 

pressure was mounting to build 

Aboriginal housing on the vacant land 

fill site. The land returned to Larrakia 

in 1979 was seen as a convenient 

dumping ground for homeless visitors 

to the city. As reported, the Gwalwa 

Daraniki Association, under the new 

leadership, "proposed that the camp be 

built on the old Ludmilla garbage tip 

site using Community Development 

Dept funds." 


